
Year One Newsletter   
 

Follow Year One on twitter @MrHunt1206 

We are pleased to welcome all year one parents and children back and we hope you have all 

enjoyed  the sunshine over your break! 

 

This term, we will continue our Buckets and Spades Challenge pack. Our outcome will  

showcase all of our work—this will be shared with year 2.  

 

It will be a seaside/countryside festival. We look forward to you joining us! A letter will 

follow to confirm this date. 

 

This term, Miss Lea  and Mrs Micklewright will be working in class with your children.  We 

are all very excited and are looking forward to continue working with you. 

 

 

Buckets and Spades. 
 

Children will be looking at how to stay safe at the 

beach such as sun safety and water safety. They will 

be designing and creating a range of items that will be 

available at our seaside/countryside festival. They will 

also be researching different artists and their work 

which will be showcased during our class assembly.  
 

 

            P.E. 

 

This term we will continue to focus on Athletics. 

 Children will learn co-ordination skills, then 

they will apply these skills at our sports day! 

 

Please ensure your child has a named PE kit in school.   

We have P.E on Thursdays and Fridays. Please make sure 

children have P.E kits in school including suitable 

footwear. 

 

If your child wears earrings, please make sure 

they take them out on PE days.  If they are una-

ble to do this, plasters are available.  

 

Homework 

 

Our homework pack will based  around 

our challenge pack which is due in at the 

end of term. Remember you and your 

child can choose to complete a large 

dish, a small dish or both if you wish.  

 

Every week your child will receive a set 

of spellings.  Please practise these at 

home twice a week as we will have a 

spelling test every Monday.  

 

For Maths, I will send home this term’s 

’Snappy Maths’.  We do this in school 

daily and it will really help your child 

Dates for your Diary 

 
26.06.18 - Sports Day – Rowley Park 
02.07.18 – Year 1 Parent Consultations 
12.07.18 – Summer Fayre 
16.07.18 – Meet the Teacher 
17.07.18 – Leavers Assembly 
20.07.18 – Zone Assembly 

Spring term 

 

Please ensure your child has their book bag and their reading 

book in school every day as we often listen to your children 

read.   

 Summer Term Summer Term 


